
 

Dear Mayor & Council, 

I write today on behalf of the Whistler Skating Club with a letter of sincere thanks for the recent 
grant awarded via the Community Enrichment Program.  

 

The CEP grants may seem like small amounts but sporting clubs and non-profits like ours rely on 
these grants to stay afloat. We could not operate without them the funding helps us keep our fees 
affordable for local families while still being able to pay our well deserving coaches a living wage. 
We really appreciate that the RMOW has identified the need to support organizations of all sizes 
and from such a diverse range of interests. The CEP grants do indeed enrich our Whistler 
community and we are all grateful for the support. 

Thank you for helping make Whistler such a great place to live. 

 

Ben Thomas 
President 

Whistler Skating Club 

 


